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Upcoming Dates At A Glance

November
1st - QSP Kick Off
1st - Gr 8 to Huron
2nd - Picture Retake Day
3rd - Skating (JK - 2/3)
7th - Int girls volleyball
8th - Dental Screening (JK,SK, 2, 8)
13th - Scientists in Schools
15th - Int. Boys Volleyball (Area)
17th - Wonder the Movie (Gr. 4-8)
21st - Report Cards Come Home
22nd - Int. Girls Volleyball (Area)
23rd - Interview Evening
24th - PA Day (Interview Morning)
27th - Gr 2 @ Sibbald Point
28th - Gr 8 to Huron Showcase
29th - Gr 4 @ Sibbald Point
29th - Int. Boys Regional Volleyball
30th - Int. Girls Reg. Volleyball

December

1st - Skating (Gr. 3/4-5/6)
9th - Elf Day
12th - Jr Boys Area Volleyball
14th - Jr. Girls Area Volleyball
23rd - Jan 7 - Christmas Break









Hotmail and YRDSB Issues

Please be advised that over the course of the last several months we have 
been experiencing some difficulty with mass communications to our 
community.  This affects all “hotmail” addresses, particularly when a mass 
mailing is involved.  For those affected, please provide the office with a 
new email address so that you will be in receipt of future mail with 
important reminders and information.  The York Region District School 
Board is working on resolving this issue.

Student Absences
Please DO NOT email absence notes to the teacher..  Please inform the 
office by phone at 905-478-4952. (You can leave a voicemail on our 
attendance line 24 hours a day), or by email at  sharon.ps@yrdsb.ca.  We 
will notify the teacher.  Please include child’s first and last name, teacher, 
reason and anticipated return to school date.

Bussing
1. Per Student Transportation Services policy, students may not ride on any bus 

that they are not already assigned to.
2. STSYR works closely with school bus operators to help ensure safe, reliable 

transportation is provided to students. Occasionally service times may be 
disrupted for various reasons. As a result, parents and students are 
encouraged to review the Late Bus Report 

 
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/latebus
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QSP – November
SPS will be kicking off our QSP fundraising campaign on November 1st.  We have lots of 
exciting new items available to purchase this year including magazine favourites (so don’t 
forget to renew your subscription or maybe choose something else from the 150+ titles 
offered), Dream Big brochure with Reversible Christmas Gift Wrap and of course, for those 
of you with a sweet tooth, QSP cookie dough with two exciting new flavours!  QSP 
information packs with full information will be issued on November 1st.”
 
Cookie Dough is not going to be able to be picked up at Elf Day as delivery is Monday to 
Friday only and we have no room in the freezer to store it.  There will be extra ordered for 
sale at Elf Day but it will be minimal and can therefore be stored in the freezer for this 
purpose.

SAVE THE DATE!!  ELF DAY – DECEMBER 9TH!!
SPS will be holding our 8th Annual ‘Elf Day’ Holiday Bazaar on 
Saturday, December 9th.  More information will follow at a later date.

East Gwillimbury Santa Claus Parade
School Council will have a Walking Group in the Santa Claus Parade on November 12.  
Families are welcome to participate by meeting behind the E.G. Civic Centre as outlined in 
the e-bulletin sent out by SPS on October 25.

School Council 
The first School Council meeting for the 2017-18 was held on October 2nd.  Your elected 
Council Members are:  Zoe Graham as Chair, and Sofia Bountas as Treasurer. We are still 
in need of a Secretary to take minutes at our meetings.  If you would like to volunteer, 
please contact the school. Our next Council Date is December 4th  Please plan to join us 
– there are so many ways to get involved – with your ideas, your time, or just to come out 
and meet other families and help us to make our school even better. 

 

School Council News






